
From: mplr@roadrunner.com [mailto:mplr@roadrunner.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 8:03 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Dear Pamela: 
 
My name is Marianne Peabody, 3356 USRT 3, Thornton, NH 03285 603-726-3914. 
 
I am a property owner along Route 3. where the proposed underground lines from the Northern Pass 
Project are to be running by my house. 
 
My house sits very close to Route 3 it is considered to be one of the older est homes in the Town of 
Thornton. Records indicate it is close to 300 yrs old. I have many concerns regarding my waterline that is 
gravity fed from directly across property I own and runs under Route 3 and feeds into my home. My 
other concern is the house settling, chimneys and rock foundations cracking, along with high voltage 
lines being placed just a few feet from my house along with any other situations that may arise 
concerning this proposed project.  
 
I would like my concerns to be placed on record. 
 
Sincerely, 
Marianne Peabody 
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